
Title: Trans-NIH Workshop on Sickle Cell Disease Pain To Be Held July 21–22

A trans-National Institutes of Health (NIH) virtual workshop, “Optimizing Therapies for Pain Relief in 
People With Sickle Cell Disease,” will be held on Wednesday, July 21 and Thursday, July 22.

At the workshop, researchers will explore critical gaps and research challenges for sickle cell pain 
research. They will also brainstorm potential solutions for this understudied pain condition, which 
affects a highly underserved population. This topic fits into the NIH mission of seeking fundamental 
knowledge to enhance health.

The meeting planning for this workshop is being led by the National Center for Complementary and 
Integrative Health (NCCIH) and the National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute. The agenda and 
registration information will be made available on the NCCIH website in June. 

Please register for this event on Eventbrite.

https://www.nccih.nih.gov/news/events/optimizing-therapies-for-pain-relief-in-people-with-sickle-cell-disease?nav=govd
https://sicklecelldiseasepain.eventbrite.com/

